

MCNAB HOUSE AND GARDENS

BEHIND THE FENCE

The Pompano Beach CRA has made a lot of progress on the rehabilitation of the McNab House and Botanical Gardens project. The progress cannot be seen due to the fence, therefore it is our pleasure to recap the progress and tell you what to look forward to in the year ahead!

OCTOBER 2021 STATUS REPORT

- Foundation waterproofing was completed in March of 2021. [1]
- ☑ The McNab House was lowered onto a permanent foundation in May of 2021, which includes a basement for the future wine cellar. [2]
- Bermello Ajamil & Partners, LLC (BA) held the first Community Stakeholder Meeting last November 2020, and presented their Master Plan Conceptual Design at the second Community Stakeholder Meeting on May 4th, 2021, based on public input. [3]
- Chamber of Commerce building was acquired by the CRA and demolished in May, 2021. [4]
- Waterproofing of basement walls began and is in progress. [5]







WHAT'S NEXT FOR MCNAB HOUSE AND **BOTANICAL GARDENS IN 2022**

- * Secure restaurant operator for the McNab House.
- Finalize the configuration of the botanical gardens and its features.
- Address parking accommodations.
- Implementation.







POMPANO BEACH CRA

For questions, please contact us at

Phone: (954) 786-7823

Email: cra@copbfl.com

PompanoBeachFl.gov/McNab